April Jacobs

From:

Lisa M. McDougald < lmcdougald@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, March 15, 2022 6:01 PM

To:

April Jacobs

Subject:

Fw: Dan Mortensen Immediate Censure and Removal (correction in original email)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello April,

I do apologize for there was an error in my original statement. I meant to state that I wish for Director Mortensen's seat to be up for election and any reference to Atkins was an error. I corrected it below.

Lisa M. McDougald Imcdougald@hotmail.com

From: Lisa M. McDougald < Imcdougald@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 2:54 PM **To:** April Jacobs <ajacobs@scvwa.org>

Subject: Dan Mortensen Immediate Censure and Removal

Dear SCV Board Members:

This is my second email addressing the board concerning Director Mortensen's recent domestic violence conviction charge. I wish to urge the members to immediately censure and remove Director Mortenson in order to preserve the integrity of the Agency's standards of governing.

The Agency has an obligation to stand firm and demonstrate to the public that proper conduct and ethical standards are in lock step with governance. Otherwise, it can only be construed by the public that the SCV Water Board tolerates acts of violence against women in their board members.

As a customer and deeply concerned resident, the only solution here is to immediately censure Director Mortensen and remove him from the position of Vice President of the Board, placing Director Mortensen's seat on the November 2022 ballot to give ratepayers the opportunity to vote for a representative who is of high caliber and not a threat to the public.

Please do the right thing and hold Director Mortenson accountable by not rewarding his bad behavior.

Sincerely,

Lisa M. McDougald Imcdougald@hotmail.com

ITEM NO. 4.3

April Jacobs

From: Gina Kaufman <info@email.actionnetwork.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 6:26 PM

To: April Jacobs

Subject: SCV Water Ratepayers Deserve Good Governance

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

SCV Water Board of Directors,

The ratepayers/customers served by the Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency should have their voices represented on the SCV Water Board by individuals who are present, active, and upstanding in their roles as public elected officials.

SCV Water ratepayers deserve to be represented by someone with greater moral clarity and without a history of domestic violence. With that in mind, I ask that the SCV Water Directors please consider censuring Director Mortensen and removing him from his position as Vice President of the Board.

Additionally, Director Atkins continues to avoid clearly addressing whether he still lives in the district. Please place his seat on the November 2022 ballot to give ratepayers the ability to choose a new representative on the water agency board who is present, both physically and mentally.

Gina Kaufman
reginakaufman@yahoo.com
31783 Paseo Del Caliente
Castaic, California 91384